
Summer Term 2023



How we spend our time in Acorns
At Acorns, we plan a fun and exciting range activities which the children can engage in each day. Activities 

are planned around children’s interests and ideas, stories and special themes and events such as Book 

Week, Fathers’ day, cultural and religious festivals. Children choose the activities they want to participate in, 

as well as being able to self-select arts and crafts, games and puzzles available every day. 

Here are some of the activities they have enjoyed this term:



Art and Crafts
Arts and crafts are always on offer at Acorns after school club. These will vary to celebrate different times of 

the year, special events and topics.



Cooking
Simple cooking activities are also planned in throughout the year. As part of Healthy Living, the children 

made their own fruit kebabs and ate them for their pudding. 



Indoor Play
We are proud of how well our children play together, collaborating, taking turns and sharing. They make 

new friends from other classes and year groups in Acorns, and look forward to seeing them after school.



Indoor Play cont’d



Meal Times
Meal times are a fun social time for Acorns children. The meals are freshly prepared by our school chef. 

Veggie and chicken nuggets are very popular with our children. Acorns staff encourage children to eat fresh 

and cooked vegetables with every meal.



Outdoor Play
Outdoor play is an important part of after school club activities. Children can choose to play with play 

equipment and outdoor toys, join in with organised sports and games or enjoy some downtime in our well 

stocked Reading Den. Our giant sandpit and parachute games are favourites for our Acorns children!  



Outdoor Play cont’d



Outdoor Play cont’d



Wake Up, Shake Up!
When we have special events such as the Christmas fair or Wake Up Shake Up in Healthy Living Week, 

Acorns staff make sure the breakfast and after school club children don’t miss out! 



Thank you for all your support
We’ve really enjoyed having your children with us in Acorns this year!  We wish all our families a happy 

Summer break and we are looking forward to seeing many of you back in September.


